TRAIL LOOP DEDICATIONS

Anne’s Trail Loop

Anne Campbell (6/6/1932 - 4/13/2021)

Anne Campbell, wife of Donald J. Campbell, Sr., was a well-respected business woman and treasured friend
to all. While raising her children, she went to college, worked in the family business, played competitive
tennis, raced cars and later went on to own and operate Depot Auto Services. She was well-recognized and
respected over the years for her dedication to civic affairs. Mrs. Campbell helped organize Wareham
Candidate’s Nights, served on the Wareham Open Space Committee, Oak Grove School Association, Onset
Protective League, filmed town meetings and volunteered at the Spinney Memorial Library.

Donald’s Trail Loop

Donald B. Hall (2/19/1934 - 4/3/2020)

Donald B. Hall was born in Middleborough, MA, son of Henry L. and Helen B. Hall. He graduated from Wareham
High School, received his BA from Boston University and a Master’s in Education from the University of New
Mexico. Mr. Hall was a U.S. Army veteran, attaining the rank of Specialist 4 and honorably discharged. He taught
Spanish and Social Studies at Texas Tech University, Carroll College in Helena, Montana and Furman University
In Greenville, S.C. Donald Hall was also a case manager with the Department of Transitional Assistance for the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts. Mr. Hall was a long-time dedicated and active member of the Minot Forest
Committee, Open Space Committee, as well as a respected member of other town committees.

Marjorie’s Trail Loop

Marjorie M. Teitelbaum (9/23/1931 - 7/13/2009)
Marjorie M. Teitelbaum was born in Cambridge, MA, daughter of John E. McMaster and Alice Hosmer McMaster.

She graduated from Wareham High School and Wellesley College with a BA in Botany. Marjorie was a laboratory
researcher at Boston University Medical School, where she worked with Dr. Isaac Azimov. She then went on to
teach at Wareham Intermediate and Decas Schools, before earning a Masters Degree in Education from
Bridgewater State University and went on to become an Associate Professor of Education until her retirement.
Marjorie Teitelbaum had a life-long dedication to conservation issues, served on the Minot Forest Committee,
Wareham Open Space Committee, Community Preservation Committee and was Wareham'’s delegate to the
Plymouth-Carver Aquifer Advisory Committee. She also was a Wareham delegate to a regional advisory board
tasked with negotiating the transfer of development rights and groundwater protection with the A.D.Makepeace
Co. Marjorie owned her own professional mining business in Oregon, where she mined claims during summers
and was a certified gemologist.




